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19th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

A warm welcome back to all the children after the Easter holidays. I hope yourselves and the 

children are well rested. Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & 

Maths as well as the homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Key text: Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by 
Roald Dahl  
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Word classes  

 Alternative adjectives 

 Present perfect and past perfect  

 Different sentence structures  

 Prefixes  
 
Writing: 

 Poetry/Jingles  

 Instructions (recipes)  

 Newspapers  

 Adventure stories 
 
Reading: 

 Inference  

 Comprehension 

 Non-fiction 
 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book 
Talk sessions 

Money:  

 Conclusion of this topic involving 
multiplication.  

Mass, Volume and Length:  

 Measuring mass, volume and length.  

 Converting mass, volume and length.  

 Solving word problems involving mass, 
volume and length.  

Area of figures:  

 Measuring the surface area of an 
object.  

 Measuring area.  
 
We will continue to practice our times tables up 
to 12 during the term.  

Homework 

The homework expectations for the children are as follows:  

 Children will need to read daily for at least 20 minutes each time.  

 Weekly Mathletics and Reading Eggs will be set for the children. This will be on Mondays 
and the children will need to complete this by the next Monday.  

 We shall also be doing a weekly spelling test and times table test. This will be set on a 
Monday and shall be undertaken on the Friday of the same week.  
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Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Why Do We Love 

Chocolate So Much?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a 

list of key vocabulary and definitions. Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, 

including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on indigo@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Musaheb 

Indigo Class Teacher 


